
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: August 1, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), entered into a Memorandum of 

Understanding between the Board and the Mississippi Department of Transportation 

regarding widening Yandell Road from Westfalen to Madison Crossing Elementary 

School. The project is expected to start in 2025. 

 

 The Board awarded a contract to Great Southern Recreation for playground equipment at 

Sulphur Springs Park for $614,800. 

 

 The Board approved a resolution between Madison County and the Madison County 

Nursing Home to accept grant money to pay for the playground equipment at Sulphur 

Springs Park. 

 

 The Board acknowledged a letter from the Honorable Michael Watson, Secretary of 

State, outlining Madison County’s share of the Mississippi Voting Modernization Act 

Grant Program. Madison County’s pro rata share is $212,436.13. 

 

 The Board approved the site plan for a classroom at Holy Trinity Church. 

 

 The Board approved the renewal of the contract with Guardian Insurance Company for 

county employees’ dental, vision, and life insurance. 

 

 The Board approved the renewal of the contract with UMR for the county employees’ 

medical insurance. 

 

 The Board approved advertising a public hearing for the FY 2023 Budget and Tax Levy 

on September 5, 2022. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, August 15th at  

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


